
 
 
 
OUTDOOR RESERVABLE AREAS: 
  
While Great Park Neighborhoods many outdoor areas and amenities are available to be used by 
our residents through an online reservation for activities such as parties, meetings, get-togethers, 
etc., we do encourage the passive use of these areas that do not necessarily require a reservation. 
  
"Passive Use" can include many different uses of these designated areas.  The following 
activities are considered NOT to be passive use and are prohibited by the GPN Homeowners 
Association without a confirmed online reservation.  Please note that these activities include, but 
are not limited to: 
  

- Gatherings of more than 10 people. 
- Installation of decorations of any kind.  Decorations include balloons, banners, streamers, 

flags, signs, etc. 

- Large meal settings, including catering trays, buffets, and serving trays/platters. 
- Depositing large amounts of trash, in or around the garbage cans within the reservation 

area. 
- Any activity that could not be ended within approximately 5 minutes, leaving the area 

looking as it did prior to use. 
- The moving of any furniture from its established placement. 
- The use of any amenity that is not considered its intended/proper use. 

 
We pride ourselves on keeping our facilities and amenities clean and in order for our residents 
who wish to rent them.  Following the above guidelines will greatly assist in keeping Great Park 
Neighborhoods beautiful! 
 


